
Phoenix School  

Parent Council Minutes 

September 25, 2018 

 

Annual Barbecue and Parent Council Elections 

 

1) Approximately 40 families were present which is 34% of the parent 

community. 

2) There was a presentation by Mrs. Daniels, School Administrator 

3) There was a presentation by Shannon Ross on Mindfulness 

4) There was an Election of Phoenix School Parent Council Executive for 

2018-19: 

President:  Mrs. Y. Dube 

Vice President:  Ms A. Ramrattan 

Treasurer:  Mrs. S. Guarino 

Secretary:  Ms K. Hunt (Fontaine) 

Special Lunch Coordinator:  Ms A. Ramrattan 

 

The next Parent Council Meeting is Monday, October 29, 2018 at 7:00 p.m. 

at the school.   


